
Council will be undertaking water leak detection work on 
water pipes in Putaruru at the end of November.

Why?
Because we have to; reducing water consumption 
forms part of our new water take resource 
consent conditions.

Do ratepayers have a responsibility?
Yes, if a water leak is detected on private 
property, Council will advise the homeowner of 
the problem and it will need to be repaired, at the 
homeowners’ cost.

Why do we need to fix water leaks? 
Water leaks mean that we are not conserving our 
water effectively. And our new resource consent 
requires us to reduce water usage.

Water Leak Detection 
scheduled for late November

“Detecting water leaks and fixing them 
reduces  water consumption...”
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